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                                           What have we been learning? 

We are still enjoying being in the continent of Africa. We have 

been thinking over the last few weeks about how an animal 

adapts to its habitat and what it needs to survive. This week we 

have been thinking about an African food chain. We had great 

fun wearing the food crown to place ourselves into the correct 

place. Why don’t you ask us to tell you what the energy source 

is in the food chain or the primary consumer? 

We have also been artists, trying to paint in the style of Leroy Neiman, we have been 

thinking about tints and tones and using a ‘tickling’ technique with the paintbrush to create 

the effect. We have brought the lions to life by adding their manes. Look out for them 

soon!! 

     

 

Next Week 
 

Next week, we are moving onto our next continent, 

we are off to visit North America.  

 

We will be writing riddles about different North 

American animals and word processing these. 

 

We will be learning about the Native Americans, 

and to expand on our mathematics we will be using 

repeated patterns to create headbands.  

 

 
 
 

Other News 

Don’t forget that we are holding open afternoons 

next week, this will be a chance for you to come 

and share your child’s learning with them. 

Monday 6th February at 2:45- 3:15pm. 

Thursday 9th February at 2:45- 3:15 pm.  

Please come in through the reception and leave 

any pushchairs.  

We have now made a DVD of our space 

animations and dances. If you would like to 

purchase one, please send £1:50 in a named 

envelope with your child. 

  Thank You 
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